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“I have 

found 

 that if 

you love  

Life, 

 

Life,  

Will love 

you back” 

 

-Arthur 

Rubinstein 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Administrators Desk 
We welcome our new 
Administrator, Daniel Stockdale. 
He comes to us from a skilled 
nursing center in Johnson City. 
Daniel is originally from 
Harriman Tennessee, and is 
currently relocating to the Lee 
County area. 
 
Daniel is a strong communicator, 
he encourages residents, families 
and staff to discuss their 
concerns and work together 
toward a viable solution. 
 
Daniel looks forward to meeting 
all family members. Please feel 
free to drop by his office and say 
hello, while you are visiting your 
loved one. 
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Resident Birthdays 
Lillie Baumgardner    1      Rufus King       14 
Mary Giles       4 Bea Ingle     14 
Helena Cheek     7 Ray Caudill    16 
Gladys Eckles     8 Maurine Brown   18 
Herman Kirk      9 James Thomas  26 
Marie Lemar    12  
 

Staff Birthdays 
Bridget Davis 6 Chanda Mullins 13 
Kelly Herron  6 Tammie Yeary 15 
Tamey Kinney 8 Ashley Jones 28 
Jonathan Mullins 9 
Shirley Shackleford   10   

Dietary News –  
 
Our Dietary department has many new faces this month. Sherry Middleton is a new 
cook, and Cheyenne Korman, Sierra Lundy and Brittany Bowman  are kitchen aides.   
 
If you have any questions regarding your loved ones diet, please feel free to talk with 
Tammy Howard, our Dietary Services Manager. 
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Casey Ledford, CNA 

CONGRATULATIONS 
To Casey for being selected as 
our Employee of theMonth for 

August. Casey has been with Lee 
Health and Rehabilitation since 

December of 2014. She has been 
invaluable to our staff, filling in 
on any shift, any floor wherever 
or whenever she is needed. We 

appreciate her commitment and 
dedication to providing the very 

best care for our residents. 

 

Lola 

Meet Lola, our canine visitor! She is a 2 ½  yr. 
old german shepherd who has been visiting 
with our residents for the past year. She is 
owned and handled by Morgan Province of 

Jonesville. Lola has made special friends with 
several of our residents here at Lee Health and 
Rehabilitation.  She enjoys checking in with the 

Activities Department, who have a ready 
supply of cheese doodles. Recently, she has 
split her visiting time with her 9 month old 

brother Rico. He is still learning the ropes, and 
has not picked out his special human yet.  

Health Talks 
September 8 -  Long Term Care Planning 
   Craig Copeland, Northwestern Mutual Financial Representative 
   11:30-12:30 Conference Room, light lunch provided 
 
September 24 – Communicating with Individuals with Alzheimer’s 
      Lora Epperly, RN, MSN 
      11:30-12:30  Conference Room,light lunch provided 
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The Activity department celebrated the end 
of summer with the ‘GET IN THE GAME’ 

theme during the month of August. Residents 
played racquet ball, GIANT Scrabble, GIANT 
Candy Land, Bowling, GIANT Tic-Tac-Toe, 

and Corn Hole. Some residents experienced 
these games for the first time. Staff was on 

hand to assist and make sure everyone had a 
chance to be involved. 
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Environmental Services News –  
 
The staff gathered together to celebrate Teresa Blevins’ birthday on Aug. 22.  It was a 
wonderful opportunity for all to share fun and friendship.  
 
Jo Mullins is currently enrolled in CNA classes through Mountain Empire Community College. 
She has been  a housekeeper for the past 5 years.  
 
Jimmy Stapleton and his wife Jessica are expecting their second son in October.  
 
Environmental Services Week  is September 13 -17. 
 
The staff would like to thank all of the CNA’s  for their help and teamwork.  

Activities – 
 
The Activities Department is planning another ‘Dress Up’ day for the residents, Wednesday, 
September 16.  Residents are given an opportunity to choose 3 items from a variety of clothing 
and accessories.  
 
We are looking for donations of purses, men’s wallets, necklaces, bracelets, rings, baseball caps, 
watches, hair clips, men’s long and short sleeve shirts, small cosmetic bags for men and women, 
new lipstick, powder, and  blush for the women. 
 
We are not accepting any womens clothing at this time. 
 Bring your  items to Laurie or Chanda in the Activities office. 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Administration 

Administrator, Daniel Stockdale, NHA 

Human Resources Generalist, Sue Reynolds 

 

Business Office 

Business Office Manager, Sherri Gilly 

 

Facilities 

Environmental Services Director, Doris Hatley 

Maintenance Director, Jonathan Mullins 

 

Nursing 

Director of Nursing, Tammie Yeary, RN 

Assistant Director of Nursing, Ashley Jones, RN,BSN 

Nursing Supervisors,  Hannah Farmer, RN 

    Deborah Witt, RN   

    Donna Cluesman, RN 
    Angel Baker, RN 

    Rita Sutton, RN 

 
Wound Care Nurse, Kristi Hornsby, LPN,WCC 

 

Admissions 

Admission/Marketing Coordinator, Karen Mullins                                                  

 

Dining Services 

Dietary Services Director, Tammy Howard, CDM 

 

 

Medical Services 

Medical Director, Scott Litton, MD 

 

Social Services 

Social Services Director, Vanessa Hammonds, B.Sc. 

Social Service Assistant,  

 

Recreation, Activities  
& Volunteers 

Activities Director, Laurie Hawkins, ADC 

Activities Assistant, Chanda Mullins 

 

Cornerstone Therapy Services, Inc. 

Steve Garrett, LPTA 

Tonya Clark, MSR:PT 

 


